
16th – 22nd September 2019 Operations at Khlong Thom Market 
 

No Counterfeit Item at Khlong Thom Market 

 From 16th to 22nd September 2019, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected 

retail stalls at Khlong Thom Market. No pirated and counterfeit goods was found. 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 


